
 
 

 
 
 

Class Advisor Broadcast 
Thursday, June 6, 2024 

 

 Thank you for your participation in the auction.  Items should be picked up at the morning break. 
Please be sure to close out your cart and complete payment before picking up your item. 

 Attendees will receive a post-site survey next week.  Feedback is much appreciated! 

 Graduation photos will be available shortly.  The link will be sent out in the post-site email. 

 Customizable press releases are available on the Institute website (about/media), and a link will 
also be included in the post-site email. 

 If any attendees were not able to get an on-site Industry Consultation, or if they come upon 
something they would like to discuss at a later date, they are welcome to request a virtual consult 
from our year-round Industry Consultation program, available through the same link. 

 2025 dates will also be included in the post-site email.  The hotel room block will be made 
available when registration launches in early 2025.  

 

THANK YOU!!!! 

 


